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Help Shape  
The Future of 
Metzger Park
Did you know, the Metzger 
Park Local Improvement 
District has its own resident 
advisory board? 

In partnership with 
Washington County Parks, 
the board recommends 
investment, operational,  
and maintenance priorities. 

The board meets quarterly, 
and all meetings are open to 
the public. Learn more about 
how you can get involved at 
washcoparks.org/advisory-
boards, and plan to join the 
next meeting on:

January 27, 2025 at 7 p.m.

Patricia D. Whiting Rental Hall  
                                   Looking for a space to host your next gathering?  
                                          We got you covered. Our cozy, indoor hall is  
                                              available to rent year-round for meetings,  
                                                 celebrations of life, and parties for every  
                                                    occasion. 

                                                     Over the last year, the hall at Metzger Park      
                                                      was rented 179 times, generating $26,453    
                                                      in revenue. These funds directly support           
                                                     the operation and maintenance of                
                                                    Metzger Park.

                                                 Be sure to check out washcoparks.org/ 
                                               pdw-hall to learn more and book for your            
                                         next gathering.
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Did you 
know?

MPLID residents are 
able to use the hall 
for free on certain 
days of the week.

YOUR LOCAL PARK UPDATE: 
METZGER PARKPARKS

WASHINGTON COUNTY

Improved Park Pathways  
In a survey conducted in 2023, the Metzer community ranked pathway 
improvements as a top priority project. With the support of the MPLID Advisory 
Board, staff have been working to implementing this project.   

Over the last year, a landscape architecture firm developed a new path concept 
and presented at Advisory Board meetings. The project will improve existing 
paths and add new segments creating a walkable loop. 

New Native 
Plants Garden 
Washington County Parks 
has partnered with the 
Tualatin Soil and Water 
Conservation District 
(TSWCD) on a park 
beautification project. 
TSWCD and their contractors 
are creating a Native Plan 
Demonstration Garden with 
over 850 new plants!   

The all-native plantings 
will add to the curb appeal, 
while promoting soil health 
and micro-ecosystems. 
Once complete, TSWCD 
will showcase the restored 
areas as an example on how 
residents can recreate this 
concept in their yards.  

Save the Date – Annual Egg Hunt 
Get your baskets ready! The annual Metzger Park Egg Hunt is scheduled  
for Saturday, April 19 at 10 a.m. and is open to youth 12 years and younger.  

CURRENT  
PROJECT SCHEDULE 
Spring/summer of 2025  

construction begins 

Summer of 2025  
project completion  


